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Hi there,
I would like to quickly take a minute to respond.  I, too, would like GR 23 to be amended as
proposed.
I feel that having a strong representation of CPG’s on the board is important. 
With that in mind, CPG’s are unique in the variety of backgrounds from which they come and the
experiences that they bring before they came to the CPG world.  Assuring that the backgrounds of
CPG’s have variety, I feel is very important in helping this field move in a balanced way.
The unique aspect that CPG’s bring to the board, with boots on the ground, knowing the strengths
and weaknesses, is so important in how this field progresses positively and holds accountability at
the same time.
Thank you for allowing me to be heard, and thank you for your work.
Most sincerely,

Pete Brulla
Guardian of Person Representative
Lifetime Advocacy Plus
Cell: 206-947-7724
Fax:  206-367-8353
pete@laplus.org

19203 36th Ave. West
Suite 101
Lynnwood, WA 98036
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